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Dear Parents and Carers 
Half Term Ahead! 

We hope that everyone has a restful half term break.  Our children have made a fantastic start to 2019 and we 
are looking forward to what the rest of this school year will bring.  As ever, please ensure you take home lunch 
boxes and PE kits for their much awaited wash!  

School is closed to pupils on Friday 15 February.  We return on Monday 25 February 2019. 
 

Parking around school 
We have been contacted by several concerned parents and residents about parking around the school 
entrances.  We know it is tricky and that the volume of traffic is high.  Can we politely request that consideration is 
taken not only for your own children but also for other children and families at drop off and collection times. 
 

World Book Day 
It’s almost that time again when we immerse the school in a love of reading and take great delight in seeing 
which costume Mr Walker has opted for this year!  World Book Day 2019 is being held on Thursday 7 March with the 
theme ‘Share a Story’.  Miss Kirton and Miss Nicholson have lots of exciting activities planned - look out for your 
letter after half term. 

MPG 
The KS2 Valentine Disco was another wonderful success. Thanks once again for all the support, I know the 
children had a great time and there are plenty of photos on Twitter for you to enjoy. 
The next major event MPG are working towards is the Easter Egg Hunt (Sunday 24 March) more information will 
follow about this soon. 

Upcoming dates for your diary 
• 26 February - Y6 visit to Blackburn Meadows 
• 27 February – MPG meeting – 7.30pm – All welcome 
• 28 February – Y1/2 Mini Athletics Festival at Westfield School – 3.45pm 
• 28 February – Y6 SATs preparation meeting – 6pm 
• 4 March – Y5 Castleton Residential Parents Meeting – 3.30pm 
• 7 March – World Book Day 
• 7 March – Learn to Ride with Dr Bike (letter to follow) 
• 8 March – REAL project for Foundation parents 

 
Full diary dates for Term 4 onwards will be sent out after half term. Have a great half term! 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Martin Fallon 


